From: Andrew Medlar <amedlar@chipublib.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 5:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Donation 

 

Hi Steve,
 
I have another donation to CPL to report, which is 1,634 books from the Modern Language Association. These are materials that were remaining from their recent conference and we were connected to Stacey Courtney, MLA's Senior Convention Manager, for this by Roz Stuttley, Senior Client Services Manager at Choose Chicago.
 
Thanks,
Andrew
 
 
________________________________________________
Andrew Medlar / Assistant Commissioner for Collections
Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605
